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Monday 11 September 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Waterpark - Parents Meeting 
We will be holding a waterpark meeting in the Junior Hall on Tuesday 3rd October at 5pm. Please 
come along to find out information for the trip including the routines of the day, the activities, the 
venue and lots more. This is also an ideal opportunity to talk to members of staff going on the trip 
about any medical or dietary needs or even to gain further information and helpful tips!  
 
Accompanying adults: 
Pullman Class: Monday 8th October 2023 to Wednesday 11th October 2023: Lisa Tremble, Lucy 
Edmunds, Sean Fleetwood, Catherine Waddington, Megan Coupe 
Cowell Class: Wednesday 11th October 2023 to Friday 13th October 2023: Lisa Tremble, Catherine 
Linfoot, Chloe Wells, Catherine Waddington 
 
Arrival time / dress code 
Children should arrive at school no earlier than 8.30am and no later than 8.45am on Monday 9th 
October and the same for the morning of Wednesday 11th October. They should be dressed in 
clothes and shoes similar to those on the kit list, so that they are ready to take part in their first 
activity at Water Park. The coach is expected to arrive at Water Park at about 11.30am.  
 
Luggage 
Your child should bring their luggage with them when they arrive at school. Parents please drop 
your child off at the Junior main entrance, but please feel free to stay on the school grounds to 
wave the coach off. 
 
Medicine 
Any medicines including travel sickness tablets for the return journey should be handed to Mrs 
Waddington (Monday) / Miss Wells (Wednesday), in a named container, before boarding the coach 
at the school office. If your child needs to take travel sickness medication, please make sure that 
they take it before leaving home.  
 
Return Journey 
On the return journey, the children will leave Water Park after lunch on Wednesday 11th October 
2023 and Friday 13th October 2023. They should arrive back at school for you to collect them at 
approximately 3.30pm.   
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It is not possible to know if the coach will arrive back exactly on time, so we would be grateful if you 
could just arrive at school at the expected time. This will help the parents of Infant children to be 
clear of the premises. You will be able to wait inside if the coach is slightly late. 
 
Extras 
In addition to items on the kit list, your child may take a camera which should be named and 
covered by your home insurance or use a disposable camera. 
 
Children may not take: 
Mobile phones, electronic games– they will be too well occupied to need them! We do not want 
children to take sweets or chewing gum with them, please note no snacks for the coach but a drink 
of water is recommended. They may bring some ‘Souvenir’ money, but no more than £10. Please 
make sure that this is in change, and that it is in a named purse/wallet, this will also be collected in 
with the medicines before the children get on the coach. 
 
Emergency Contact  
As the visit is so short, children will not phone home. School will have the phone number; which 
parents may use to contact Water Park in an emergency. 
 
 
Jo Hall 
Headteacher 


